
Covid-19, health and safety guidelines 

Of course, planning events is currently difficult as we cannot predict case 

numbers and restrictions. Should restrictions within England prevent us from 

going ahead with the Intensive you will receive a full refund of intensive fees. 

Please consider any refund policies for travel or accommodation you may be 

booking as we will not be able to refund you for this! 

We will be reviewing the guidelines as the case numbers; venue guidelines and 

government guidelines change. Your health and safety are our priority it is 

therefore likely that there will be some precautions such as masks, testing and 

distancing in some circumstances. 

As of today, our guidelines in line with our venues rules for the intensive are 

as follows: 

Testing: two lateral flow tests will be required within the week. We ask you to 

take one 24h or less before the start day and one on Wednesday or Thursday.  

Masks: masks must be worn whilst moving through the hallways and public 

spaces within the university as well as during theoretical sessions but can be 

removed for dance work (apart from close proximity work such as partner 

work). 

 


